 CREEKSIDE 

SBDM MINUTES

March 10th, 2008

2:45 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price. Members present were Laura Price, Becky Dennis, Mary Donna Atcher, Brian Fredrick and James Jeffries.   


CONSIDERATION OF AGENDA-  Brian Fredrick made the motion to approve and Mary Donna Atcher seconded.   The agenda was approved by the council.       

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS-   Dana Morris and Melanie Bakk represented their committees.

APPROVAL OF  MINUTES-  The minutes from the February 11th meeting were read and approved.  Becky Dennis made the motion to approve and Mary Donna Atcher seconded.  The minutes were approved by the council. 

REPORTS/POLICIES- 

· The financial report for the month of March was reviewed.  Mrs. Price discussed the budget with the council.  James Jeffries made the motion to approve and Mary Donna Atcher seconded. 

· The council reviewed the committee minutes that had been submitted…Dana Morris represented the Curriculum Committee and reviewed minutes and latest revisions of the Homework Policy with the council…The council had additional recommendations and these new revisions will be compiled in policy form and brought back to the council for approval at the April meeting. 

· Melanie Bakk represented the Budget Committee and informed the council that her committee will be collecting textbook orders this week.  This is Science Adoption year and prices will be locked in.  

DISCUSSION ITEMS- 

· Mrs. Price and the council members discussed results of the program survey.  Actual dates will be decided at a later time.  Consensus was as follows:

Preschool will have their Christmas program during the school day. 

Date #1---Kindergarten-1st   Christmas Program

Date #2---2nd  and  3rd   Christmas Program

Date #3---4th and 5th   Spring Program (after testing)

James Jeffries made the motion to accept and Brian Fredrick seconded.  This proposal was accepted by the council.

· Mrs. Price discussed the 2008-2009 Allocations and Budget with the council members.  She informed them that as of this time, there was nothing to report.   Hopefully the budget information will be accessible in time for the April SBDM meeting.

· Mrs. Price discussed the 2008-2009 PD Plan with the council members.  She explained that more tweaking was necessary before the final draft could be approved.

PUBLIC COMMENTS-  James Jeffries took the opportunity to relay a big “thank you” message from the Upward Basketball directors, coaches and parents.  They wanted Mrs. Price and the council to know what a great Upward season they had and what a positive experience the kids, parents and coaches had here at Creekside Elementary.

ADJOURNMENT-   The next regular scheduled meeting will be held April 14th at 2:45 p.m.  Becky Dennis made the motion to adjourn and James Jeffries seconded.   The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m.  

